THE COUNCIL
OF
THE CITY OF NEW YORK
CITY HALL
NEW YORK, N.Y. 10007

September 12, 2018

Hon. Bill de Blasio, Mayor
The City of New York

City Hall

New York, New York 10007

Dear Mayor de Blasio:
On September 12, 2018, we received Int. Nos. 965-A and 1087 back from your office. Since these items
were returned unsigned, please be advised that these bills have been assigned the following local law

numbers:

Int. No. 965-A has been assigned as Local Law No. 161 of 2018;
Int. No. 1087  has been assigned as Local Law No. 162 of 2018.

Thank you very much.

Very truly yours,
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Jonathan C. Ettricks
Director, Legislative Document Unit
New York City Council

cc; Hon. Michael M. McSweeney, Cletk of the Council, City Clerk
Jeff Lynch, Director, Mayor’s Office of Legislative Affairs



